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14th June 2012
Dear Parent,
Children in Year 5 are once again fortunate to have been invited to the annual Year 5 Science Fair at The Royal Latin School. This year, it will be on Friday July 6th from 8.50am till 12.05pm.  Please note it is a morning event only. You are warmly invited to attend for the first hour.


During the morning, the children will be taking part in a series of hands on experiments which will encourage them to think and question for themselves. They will be able to bring some of their work away with them.  

Photographs and video clips of the day will be placed onto the Royal Latin School website so that even if you cannot attend all or part of the day you will be able to get a taster of what your child experienced.  Please make it clear on the slip below if you do not wish for photos of your child to be put onto the Royal Latin School website.

Your child will need to be at the Royal Latin School by 8.50am (to enable a prompt 9am start), picked up at 12.05pm and returned to school for the afternoon. Please note that as a school, we are unable to organise transport to and from the Royal Latin School.  Mrs Davies and Mrs Osborn will meet the children on the grassed area at the top of the drive, off of Brookfield Lane. 

Your child needs to bring an old T-shirt with them as some of the experiments are quite messy.  They will not require coats as the labs get very hot during the summer.  They will also need a box / padded bag that is big enough to put a mug into. Please make sure that your child has some water to drink (in a named bottle) and a healthy snack.


If you would like your child to attend, please fill in the slip below and return it to school by Monday 25th June. To help the Royal Latin with their numbers, please also indicate on the slip whether or not you will be able to attend for the first hour.  

Yours sincerely

Kerri Standen

Deputy Head

ROYAL LATIN YEAR 5 SCIENCE FAIR

I/We would like my/our son / daughter _________________________________________________
to attend the Year 5 Science Fair at the Royal Latin School on Friday 6th July 2012. 

I/We understand that I am / we are responsible for arranging transport for my/our child to and from the Royal Latin School.
I/We will be picking my/our child up from the Royal Latin School at 12.05

OR

The person who will be picking up my/our child from the Royal Latin School is _________________________
I/We give / do not give (delete as applicable) permission for my/our child to be used in video clips and photographs which could be posted on the Royal Latin School website.

I/We will / will not be attending for the first hour of the science fair.

Signed ___________________________________________ Date: ____________________
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Healthy Schools

Making the whole person a whole school issue
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